
PUBLIC NOTICE 
To Consider Proposals 
For CDBG Grant Funds 

 
 
The Laton Community Services District will hold a public hearing to consider projects that could 
be financed by the Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program. 
 
The public hearing will be held on August 21, 2024 at 6:00p.m. in the evening located at 6065 E. 
Latonia Avenue.  Interested individuals and organizations are encouraged to attend to voice 
project recommendations for their community or neighborhood. 
 
The Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) is a Federal grant program administered by 
Fresno County to address housing and community development needs of low and moderate 
income persons. Types of eligible projects include (public works improvements such as water, 
sewer, streets and drainage, fire protection facilities and equipment, solid waste facilities, 
libraries and community centers.) 
 
For further information please contact Laton Community Services District at (559) 923-4802 or 
the Fresno County Community Development office at (559) 600-4292. 

 


